
Health & Lifestyle Center Renovation Newsletter #9

Dear Members:

Summer rains aside, construction continues with your Health & Lifestyle Center.  Over the past two 
weeks, exterior walls were completed, a concrete based ceiling was installed, and electrical/plumbing/
HVAC work continues in the renovated spaces.  Garrett Construction will be installing the roof trusses 
within the next couple of weeks.  See all of the progress in the photos and videos below.

For Videos of the updated space, click here to go to our Youtube Page.

Additional photos and project videos may also be viewed on the club’s website.  Questions and comments may 
be forwarded to the Club’s General Manager, Joseph Archazki at: josepha@thecommonsclub.com

The TCC Health & Lifestyle Center Building Committee

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H95udn603Ao

